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Spring time has arrived fellow motorists. Now is the time to change the oil  

and polish up those Shelby Automobiles. Head on out to your favorite back 

country road and join us at SoCalSAAC for some fun and adventure. Just go 

to our events tab and schedule a visit to one of our meetings or other 

activities. We welcome all visitors and guests. You can even arrange for a 

ride along with a Club member for one of our many exciting adventures.   

 

At The Good Guys Car Show April 6th - 8th, Del Mar Fairgrounds, many of 

our members will be showcasing their vehicles. Stop by and say you saw us 

on our website.  

 

Many of our cars will be on display at the La Jolla Concours d'Elegance 

Sunday  April 8th at La Jolla Shores 8am- 4pm. Great time to get an up-

close look at some great Shelby inspired cars. 

 

So get the car bug and check out the rest of our website. Send us an email 

and tell us what you think. If you own a Shelby, you know how much fun 

they can be. Imagine how good you'll feel joining us on one of our back 

country road rallies.  

 

Happy Motoring  


